
 
 
 
Håkan Gunnarsson new CFO of Bong 
 

Håkan Gunnarsson has been appointed new CFO of Bong AB. 

 

Håkan Gunnarsson is 43 years old and has worked for the Bong group 

since 1999. Most recently, he has been the business unit controller for the 

Nordics and Russia as well as controller for ProPac – Bong’s growth area 

within specialty packaging. Håkan will be a member of Bong’s group 

leadership team and will take his new position immediately.  

 

At the same time, we also want to wish our departing CFO, Ulf Zenk, 

every success in his new role at Lantmännen and thank him for his 

excellent and valuable contributions to the company over the years. Ulf 

will remain in Bong for a period of time to finish certain tasks and secure a 

good handover. 

 

Malmö October 11, 2012 

 

Anders Davidsson 

VD och koncernchef 

 
For further information, please contact Anders Davidsson, President and CEO, Bong AB. 
+46 (0)40 17 60 00 (main exchange), +46 (0)40 17 60 05 (direct line),  
+46 (0)70 545 70 80 (mobile). 
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